
7. RECREATION ACTIVITIES

The Board received a report by the Recreation Co-ordinator of the recreation
programmes that were held in the Shirley/Papanui area during the last school
holidays.  It was advised that a review was currently taking place with the regard
to delivery of holiday programmes by the Council and other providers.


